
 

 
 

Communication Information: 
Parents, Pupils, Staff, Governors – 26 February 2024 

 
The following statement has been released by Sinead Beare on behalf of the Interim Board of Governors.  

On Friday 23rd February it was announced that Mrs Boyle has been successfully appointed as the Vice Principal 

for the Parish School of St.Columban’s. 

Mrs Boyle will take up post on 1st September 2024. 

This week we have some options for a possible school uniform on display in both schools.  We would like your 

opinion on your choice of colours for St. Columban’s Primary School.  You can do this that by casting your 

vote and placing your counter in the chosen box.  The choices will be displayed at the front Office in both 

schools on the dates below: 

• Monday 26th and Tuesday 27th February in Our Lady’s Girls’ Primary School 

• Wednesday 28th and Thursday 29th February in Sacred Heart Boys’ Primary School 

 

We are currently working on the school crest which will be added to the t-shirt and sweatshirt. 


